
McGill University 
principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

14 June 1938

Dear Mias Gannon,

Your letter of the 9th June to dir Edward Beatty, 

Ms been referred to this office for reply.

I think there are only two place» in the University 

where dietitians are employed, at Douglas 3s 11 and at the Royal 

Victoria College. I know that there are no vacancies at present

There ere residences at Usedana id College 

also, and 1 believe there are no openings, but It night do no 

harm for you to file an application with the Secretary, Mr. T.F.Sard.

Yours faithfully,

at either residence.

Principals Secretary

Miss Elizabeth B. Gannon, 
1983 Dorchester Street Seat, 
MOOT HEAL. QUE.


